
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers and Families, 

All of us at Corpus Christi hope that your family has a happy Easter and an 
opportunity to connect with the ones you love. 

These are indeed strange and different times and we are called to keep our 
faith alive when we are confined to our houses and removed from all we know to 
be normal.  

As we move forward into the new school term we will all be challenged to 
manage ourselves and make the best of an unknown way of working. Know that as 
a community we will continue to be here to work with your family and ensure the 
learning and wellbeing of the children. 

Please take these few days of the Easter break to be together with your family 
and celebrate the news of the risen Jesus.  

We pray that God will be with your family at 
this holy time. 

 

Take care, 

The Staff of Corpus Christi. 

 

 

 


